Extensive discussions regarding the construction site for Vlora TEC

VLORA – Following the decision made, a broad discussion regarding the construction site for the new TEC (Thermal Power Project) was organized yesterday in the Palace of Culture “Laberia” in the town of Vlora. The participants included three deputy ministers of Energy, Tourism and Environment, the Vlora region prefect, Mr. Shpetim Gjika, the Chairman of the Regional Council, Mr. Bashkim Abili, the Mayor of Vlora, Mr. Niko Veizaj, as well as experts from the energy sector, environmental non-governmental organizations, lecturers from the “Ismail Qemali” University of Vlora, intellectuals, etc.

The participants were introduced to the existing alternative for the TEC site in Vlora, its capacity,  the land it will occupy, the construction stages, levels of pollution, quantity of fuel to be used, quantity of the waters to be used for cooling the condensers, the temperature of the waters discharged into the sea, etc. After the presentation of the study, the participants made many questions and discussions. They rightfully asked that the representatives of the National Energy Agency present a study for another construction site, mentioning the site in Akernia. The moderators of this discussion said that they will take into consideration all the remarks and suggestions made, while leaving open the possibility for a future broad discussion.

